
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
The Central Illinois Green Club would like to take this opportunity to tell all our 
sponsors, riders and volunteers how much we appreciate their support for the first bi-
annual “Ride the River” tractor excursion. Our goal was to raise funds to support students 
at Kankakee Community College whose passion is agriculture. The ride raised $8000.00 
in scholarship money for Kankakee Community College agriculture students. Our 
secondary goal was to provide tractor riders with an opportunity to see how beautiful the 
Kankakee River Valley really is. Drivers toured areas adjacent to the Kankakee and 
Iroquois Rivers for 50 plus miles. The weather was great, the food and snacks were 
phenomenal, support from the community was beyond what we had hoped for and the 
comradery among the drivers was something to behold. An event such as this would not 
be possible without your support and the funds raised will secure the future of agriculture 
at Kankakee Community College.  
 
 

Thank You 
 
 
 
PS  We look forward to seeing you all again at the 2010 “Ride the River” 
 
 


